
'J. 

1490 KC. 

JACK R. WAGNER, MANAGER TELEPHONE 624 

£dhu,,o« Cowz4 84oa caS u C o. i# 

YREKA CALIFORNIA 

January 29, 1948 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire 
434 North Maple 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

Thank you very much for your report on our DX 
program of January 15th. Your report agreeswith our 
log and we were happy learn that we got into New Mexico. 

We received many good reports of S -9 reception 
from the Pacific Northwest and British Columbia, but our 

southern signal ran into interference as you pointed out. 

Thanks again for your report. 

JRW/m 

ack R. Wagner,. 
Manager 
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